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After consulting with the Deputy City Attorney who wrote this, we still believe that in the second 

paragraph of "the way it is now" that somehow they should reference the fact that an employee 

might actually receive 16 weeks.  Thus, it could read something like, "After July 1, 2003, a 

Charter Amendment passed by the voters provided City employees with paid parental leave of up 

to 12 weeks or 16 weeks if the employee is temporarily disabled by pregnancy."   

 

Thank you for your consideration.  Catherine Stefani 
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